
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
January 5th 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Wow!  

Back with a bang, and hasn’t it just been wonderful to welcome the children back to school this week. 2024 just 

appeared out of nowhere! Shout out to everyone for bracing the early miserable mornings with grumpy tired 

children who just so desperately wish to stay snuggled in bed. The staff have loved listening to all of the magic that 

you pumped into your littlies worlds over the last two weeks.  

 

Next week: 

We begin our three week writing cycle on The Weather Monster next week, the children will begin by reading the 

story and orally rehearsing the events that take place. This week we have finished out addition and subtraction unit 

and will begin learning all things shape related next week. The children will identify 2D and 3D shapes and then 

investigate their properties. Our geography focus this term begins by making our own compasses and looking at 

maps. During art lessons we are going to be focusing on sculptures and excitingly we have a workshop in a couple of 

weeks where we will be building our own life size sculptures.  

 

ABO: 

- Year Two PE days will return to Thursday and Friday as of next week (week beginning 8th Jan) 

 

Golden Leaf Winners: 

Doves: 

Florence  For showing curiosity and determination this week while writing her recount of Christmas - 
Well Done 

Bertie For showing resilience when finding one of the problem-solving questions difficult in Maths 
- Well Done  

 

Larks: 

Cassian For applying his mathematical knowledge when problem solving and reasoning. Well done! 

Aaisha For always pushing herself to be the best she can be and contributing to every lesson. Well 
done! 

Mabel For being so truly inspired by our history lessons, she continues to research and learn more 
about Historical events at home and teaches the rest of Larks during show and tell. Well 
done! 

 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend,  

 

Year Two Team  

 

Mrs Brooks: cbrooks@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mr Bowers: bbowers@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
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